
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
      June 4, 2025 
MEMORANDUM:  
 
To:  All Prospective Offerors  
 
From:  Administrator of the Courts  
 
Subject: Amendment No. 2 
  Ref: RFP 25-07; Develop and Implement Public Awareness  
  Campaign for Mental Health Court 

 

Below are responses to questions submitted to my office: 
  

1. With the changes/updates from Amendment No. 1, will a revised version of RFP 25-

07 be issued? 

Response: No, a revised version of RFP 25-07 will not be issued.  

2. Is there a specific format we should follow when submitting the response to the RFP? 
 

Response: Please adhere to the instructions listed on the RFP Submission 
Checklist contained in the RFP packet.  

 
3. Are we to arrange placement of the content via news source websites or just provide 

the material? 
 
Response: The Offeror will not be expected to arrange for placement of the 
content. The Offeror will provide the final product to the Judiciary for 
placement. 

 
4. Does the Judiciary have accounts on each of the social platforms specified? 

 
Response: Yes.  

5. Is there a specific timeline for the campaign to be launched/executed? 

Response: The Judiciary expects to launch the campaign no later than 
September 1, 2025.  
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(Amendment no. 2 – RFP 25-07) 

 

Please be reminded that this Amendment shall be acknowledged in your proposals. 

Failure to acknowledge this Amendment No. 2 may result in disqualification from 

this RFP.  

Should you have any questions please contact the Procurement office at (671) 300-

7994/475-3212/3175 or email at mantonio@guamcourts.gov and 

kperez@guamcourts.gov.  

 

      DANIELLE T. ROSETE 

cc: RFP File    
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